
STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
bOb VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA S<: 102-3288 

October 21,2011 

Mr, Brian Cherry 
Vice President - Regulation and Rates 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beaic St., Mail Code B1 DC 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

Re: Request Extension of Time to Advice Letter 39I0-E 

Dear Mr. Cherry: 

By your letter dated October 19, 2011, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) requested an 
extension of time to respond to protests submitted on Advice Letter 3910-E, Specifically, PG&E 
requested the deadline to respond be extended by 20 days from the current deadline of October 
24, 2011, to November 14, 2011. PG&E makes this request based on the significant number of 
protests received on the advice letter and the complexity of issues involved. Finding it 
reasonable, I hereby grant this request. 

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
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